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Comments: The ICCVAM should encourage only the best research programs 
and only those that make a commitment to non-animal 
testing. Animal experiments are outdated. Many 
organizations and charities realize the importance of 
focusing on research and programs that are relevant and 
highly effective in advancing human health. Some of these 
are well known, like Easter Seals, the Brain Injury 
Association of America, the Multiple Sclerosis Foundation, 
the American Kidney Fund, and Helen Keller Worldwide.

I support your immediate acceptance of internationally 
validated non-animal tests. Please promote the health of 
humans through education, patient services, and essential 
research without the use of animals.



Respectfully, Cynthia Thomas
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